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2 October 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian of 2024 Year 12 Student,

As we commence term 3, it is essential that we convey some important information to

parents/guardians of Year 12 students.
The end of the Year 12 academic year is fast approaching and we wish to farewell the students in a

way that recognises their efforts appropriately
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Final VCE Exams ~ Tuesday 29" October to Wednesday the 20%"
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